
Opening for Wildlife Lake Specialist Intermediate in Nicollet MN 

 

The Minnesota Department of Natural Resources Shallow Lakes Program is filling a 
permanent position stationed in the Nicollet office and covering a multi-county area in 
southern MN (i.e Prairie Pothole country).  This position has direct responsibilities for 
monitoring and managing shallow lakes to benefit waterfowl and other wildlife.  This 
position is for graduates with 2 years of professional level experience and a love for 
waterfowl/ wetland habitats.  Please contact Nicole Hansel-Welch, Shallow Lake Program 
Supervisor, with any questions: office phone - 218-203-4333, e-mail - nicole.hansel-
welch@state.mn.us 

  

More information is also available on the Shallow Lakes Program website: 
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/wildlife/shallowlakes/index.html 

 

Applications must be submitted online.  Here are directions: 

1) Go to the State of Minnesota Careers website: 
https://careers.mn.gov/psc/mnjob/MNCAREERS/HRCR/c/HRS_HRAM_FL.HRS_CG_
SEARCH_FL.GBL?Page=HRS_CAREERS_FL&Action=U&FOCUS=Applicant&SiteId=
1001 

2) Locate the job posting by searching for ID #82737. 
3) Start an application by hitting the “Apply for Job” button in the top right corner. 
4) New users will need to create an account.  Existing/previous users will need to 

sign into their account. 
 

The application deadline is Friday, January 24, 2025. 

 

 

 


